
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
          

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
     

October  2024 

Monthly  Newsletter  

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

Staff Inservice Training Day: SCHOOL CLOSED ON MONDAY, 
OCTOBER 14 FOR A STAFF INSERVICE TRAINING DAY. The entire 
Bobbie Noonan’s Staff will attend an inservice day. 

Stop, Drop and Roll:  Did you know that October is Fire 
Prevention Month?  Don’t forget to ask your child what to do if 
their clothes catch on fire: Stop, Drop and Roll. 

Fire Drills:  We will be conducting our monthly fire drills on 
October 24 and 25. The fire drills are very important because they 
teach the children how to exit the building if there ever was a 
fire.  

The Great Shake Out This world-wide earthquake drill will be 
practiced on October 17. Drop, cover, and hold!  

 

 

 
Our little ghosts and goblins will be very busy this month with all the 

upcoming events. Take time to read below to see what is going on 
during the Month of October. 
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Upcoming 

Events 

 October 7 
Bookmobile 

 October 10 and 
11 
Picture Days 

 October 14 
SCHOOL CLOSED- 
STAFF INSERVICE 
TRAINING DAY 

 October 15 and 
16 
Tornado Drills 

 October 17 
The Great Shake 
Out Earthquake 
Drill 

 October 24 and 
25 
Fire Drills 

 October 30 and 
31 
Halloween Parties 
and Trunk or 
Treating/ Happy 
Halloween! 
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Our Halloween Parties/Trunk or 
Treating will be on Wednesday 
and Thursday, October 30 and 31. 

*Our Trunk or Treating note 
explains this activity.* 

On our Halloween Party              
Days– Wednesday and Thursday, 
October 30 and 31, please send 
your child to school wearing 
their costume. Please avoid any 
hand held, or additional pieces 
to their costume. If your child 
stays for lunch, please send a 
full change of clothes for the 
afternoon. 

Halloween masks should not be 
worn to school.  Also, please limit 
the amount of accessories on 
your child’s costume. Be sure 
costumes are short enough to 
avoid tripping.  We are also 
discouraging any costumes that 
may be violent in nature.  As you 
know, every Halloween creates 
an abundance of excitement in 
our children.  Please help us by 
adhering to our costume policy 
by not promoting scary or violent 
characters. Thank you in advance 

BOO! It’s Halloween! 

Food Policy 

 
For Every 

Child, 
Everyday, 

Another 
Adventure  

In Learning 
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for your cooperation.    

Day care parents please have an 
extra change of clothes to change 
your child into after the party.  If 
possible please have your child 
wear the change of clothing 
under their costume.  

If you would like to bring a treat, 
party counts are below. Feel free 
to bring a small trinket, or a 
snack within our nutrition policy. 
We are unable to serve foods 
with sugars, additives or 
preservatives. Fruits, 
vegetables, Goldfish crackers, 
and Veggie Straws are examples 
of what we can serve. 

 

Ms. Amy’s Young Nursery: 7 

Ms. Melissa’s Nursery: 12 

Mrs. Christine’s Juniors: 12 

Ms. Christina’s Juniors: 15 

There are 10 children in each               
Pre-K Homeroom 

 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care  

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 
 

10/1 Savannah Stec 
10/6 Penelope Nguyen 

10/6 Elly Ponchak 
10/11 Alessi Crowley 

10/13 Charlette Dooley 
10/21 Lana Skinner 
10/23 Ben Tuttle 

10/31 Brooks Cannella 
 

 



 

Bobbie Noonan’s  

Child Care 

13230 Cedar Creek Ct 

Homer Glen, IL 60491 

Phone: 

708-301-3939 

Fax: 

(708) 301-2784 

E-mail: 

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com We’re on the Web! 
www.bobbienoonans.com 

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 
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PHOTO MONKYEE PICTURE DAYS 

Our pictures days will be on Thursday and Friday, 10/10 and 10/11. If 
your child attends both days, they will be photographed on Thursday. If 
they don’t come either day, they may come at 9AM to be photographed. 
Proofs and order forms will be sent home after picture days! 

 

 

 

Library on Wheels 

The Homer Library Bookmobile will begin visiting us monthly! The librarians 
read books to the children, which will be based on our weekly themes or 
upcoming holidays and events.  

 

Pick Up/Drop Off 
It is very important to adhere to the pick up and drop off times that your child is registered for.  
The building is staffed according to those certain times, and it is important that we stay within 
the child to teacher ratio. If there is a change in your child’s pick up or drop off time, please 
contact the office as soon as possible.  
DON’T FORGET! Please have your child wash hands when arriving to school.  

 

 

 
HAVE YOU SIGNED UP FOR THE 

REMIND APP? 
ARE YOU READING YOUR 

CHILD’S NEWSLETTERS ON OUR 
WEBSITE? 

 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

 

http://www.bobbienoonans.com/

